
Dear Ms. Jackson, 

 

This should be a "no-brainer' for advancing the permit in question. The project is good for the people 

of Idaho, the community, the state and the environment. The company plans to invest over a billion 

dollars in the project. Any environmental objections have been overcome with tedious planning. As a 

shareholder, I have invested in the company because I have confidence the project will succeed and 

the end be good for me, the company and the nation. 

 

I would like to thank the U.S. Forest Service for providing the opportunity, and sufficient time, to 

comment on this important project's permitting process. I hope the U.S. Forest Service will realize 

the benefits this project and permit the Stibnite Gold Project using alternative 2. 

 

Most Respectfully, 

 

Robert Bruce Langston 

 

 

Name: Robert Bruce Langston 


